
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
27 September 2013 
 
 
 

Dividend Reinvestment Plan (DRP) Application Extension 
 
On 30th August 2013, LaserBond lodged our Appendix 4E for the 2013 fiscal year. 
Included within this were details of the final dividend payable of 0.2 cents per share, with a 
record date of 11th October 2013 and a payment date of 25th October 2013.  
 
The Board also resolved to offer the DRP for the 2013 Final Dividend, and advised 
shareholders who wish to participate in the DRP for this dividend and have not already 
returned a completed DRP Application Form to do so by 27th September 2013.  
 
LaserBond have agreed to extend the deadline for submission of the DRP Application 
Forms to 11th October 2013 in line with the record date.  
 
The form was recently mailed to all shareholders that had not already provided either 
banking details or a DRP application form. The form is also available on our website: 
www.laserbond.com.au.  
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Matthew Twist 
Company Secretary  
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